
Dear Friends and Family of CEF of Maine, 

 

This will be my last official donor note as the State Direc-
tor of Child Evangelism Fellowship of Maine.  I want you all to 
know that I love the ministry of CEF.  CEF of Maine and all its 
chapters and camps are good and worthy organizations deserv-
ing of your prayer and financial support.  I am just coming to the 
conclusion that for me it is best to step back and allow the Lord to 
call a new director to the ministry.  The Lord has great things in 
store for CEF of Maine, most of all CEF’s mission to share the 
gospel to children until every child knows. 

 

It has amazed me over the past two years how the Lord 
has supplied for the ministry.  There have been many occasions 
when in earthly terms ends could not meet.  But the Lord is good, 
just when we were in the most need, there was a special gift that 
would cover the cost.  We generally have not had an excess, but 
we have always had just what was needed. 

 

Thank you for your generosity, and faithfulness.  I am 
thankful and try to respond the same to the five dollar donation 
as much as the five hundred.  I know that you all give of what you 
have.  It is the Lord who gives the increase of all gifts big and 
small. 

 

I hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
year.  

 

With gratitude and continued love for the children of Maine. 

 

Michael G, Field 

CEF of Maine State Director/Coordinator 
.   

Child Evangelism Fellowship ®  

      of  Maine, Inc.  

 

 December 2023  



“Arise, cry out . . . Lift your hands to him 
 for the lives of your children.”    Lamentation 2:19 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTY CLUBS 

 Pray for the worldwide goal of reaching 10 million children through 

        this one �me outreach to be met. 

 Pray for God’s blessing on each outreach here in Maine so that 

        children will hear the message of Christmas and respond. 

 Pray for Christmas clubs to become Good News Clubs. 

 

GOOD NEWS CLUBS 

 Praise for 29 clubs that have started. 

 Con�nue praying for an increase in our Good News Club outreach. 

 Pray for the clubs to be well a#ended and for God to work in the 

       hearts of children. 

 

WINTER RETREATS 

 Praise for a good response for volunteer staff.  The first retreat is full. 

 Pray for each of the five retreats to be well staffed. 

 Pray that each retreat will be filled with 40 campers. 

 The first retreat is January 12-14 at Camp Good News and January 5-7 

        at Blueberry Mountain. 

 

CEF OF MAINE STAFF 

 Pray for our staff to have a �me of refreshing over the Christmas 

        break. 

 Pray for local directors for southern, central and northern Maine. 

 Pray for a state director. 

 Praise for Mike Field’s leadership during his �me with us as state 

director. 

 

FINANCES 

 Praise for our faithful CEF supporters. 

 Pray for us to be able to end the year with all bills  paid. 

PRAYER AND PRAISE 

December, 2023 

Pray for the children of Maine to be saved. 


